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Following the wildfires in 2017 and 2018, some of the changes included in this presentation are contemplated as additional precautionary measures intended to further reduce future wildfire risk. 

Wildfire Threats in PG&E’s Service Area

More than half of 
PG&E’s service area is 
in extreme or elevated 
fire-risk areas as 

designated by the California 
Public Utilities 
Commission’s High Fire-
Threat District map.


